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NMDOT welcomes public input on U.S. 380 corridor improvement study 
Meeting will be held on-line 

 
ROSWELL – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) are hosting a public information meeting on the U.S. 380 proposed corridor 
improvement study.  Members of the public from New Mexico and Texas are invited to attend the 
meeting.  The purpose of the meeting is to share proposed alternatives for the corridor and gather public 
comments.   

The meeting will take place on-line:   
• Wednesday, March 24, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Register for the Zoom meeting at:  

• http://project.bhinc.com/US380_AB, or call 1 (669) 900-6833 and use meeting ID 824 9315 
3458.  
 

The study team representatives will present and provide an update on the study, which includes an 
engineering and environmental analysis on the corridor’s existing conditions and proposed 
alternatives.  The introduction will begin at 5:30 p.m., followed by a presentation at 5:40 p.m. with 
questions and comments immediately after.    

The U.S. 380 project limits run from the eastern Roswell, through Tatum to the New Mexico/Texas 
State line.  Please  visit the Project Website and Interactive Map at: 
https://bhi.mysocialpinpoint.com/us-380-corridor-study.   
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